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Zonta News  

February 2021 
  

 

 

  

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH  

 

I want to do it because I want to do 

it. Women must try to do things as 

men have tried. When they fail, their 

failure must be but a challenge to 

others 

Amelia Earhart                  

Upcoming Events 

  

Dinner Meeting 

15th February  

Time 6pm for 630pm  
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                PRESIDENT MESSAGE 

FEBRUARY 2021 

 

The Nominating Committee is in the process of approaching members for nominations to the new 

board, your enthusiasm will be most well received. At our March Dinner Meeting we will vote for 

Board Members for the next year 2021-2022.   

 

We have been informed that our Birthing Kits will be distributed in Nigeria. To continue to supply 

another 600 kits, we hope to have a 'Birthing Kit' assembly day, possibly in September. 

 

Our ongoing support of Momentum with the supply of towels and laundry detergent is greatly 

appreciated.  They are suggesting that a supply of soft toys for the children who enter the refuge 

would be a wonderful addition to the support offered to families. 

 

Don’t forget :-  

1. Knicker night for Care Packs, this dinner meeting – any size 8 to 20 

2. To pay your membership fees as soon as possible so that we can finalize before the 31st March 

 

Looking forward to seeing all on Monday 15th – 6:00 for 6:30 start Qld Time. 

 

Warm regards, 

Lesley-Anne  
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Service Committee 

 

Since our January meeting I dropped off to Tweed Hospital 20 beautifully packed breast 
cushions.   

Broadwater Village Ladies have been working hard, they are so industrious, we are so lucky 
to have these ladies.  They finished 5 bags of breast cushions ready for packing and have cut 
out quite a few more cushions waiting to be filled.  Rosemary has purchased some more 
satin for the future. 

  At our last meeting it was decided to donate to the Tweed Refuge new towels and tea      
towels to the value of $200. 

  In the package to the Refuge were 2 boxes of laundry detergent which is an ongoing    
commitment. 

Tania indicated that the “new soft toy” collection that we did late last year was well received     
and she would like to see this as an ongoing support initiative at the Refuge. 

 

       Carole 
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